
Tisdale, Matthew 

1/3/2012 10:33:09 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Still on for tomorrow?

OK. This isn't too time sensitive, so I'm flexible.

As for Marcus, here's what I've got. On a policy level, the bottom line: hourly data should be retrievable 
by the customer on demande through PG&E's website. I agree. What's PG&E's thinking?

For our special case, Bill would be happy to receive what was available before, "hourly data graphed 
for a week at a time, with an option to download it into a csv format that can be put into an 
Excel file,"

As I understand it, now "PG&E only posts hourly data for a day (not downloadable or at least no 
good instructions to do so) or daily usage data for a month (also not downloadable), or monthly 
data for a year compared to other households in my neighborhood. The granular data is 
gone." Again, I agree. Let's give customers who want to use this data flexibility. Let's do it 
quickly and thoroughly. It's a new year Sid!

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 9:45 AM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: RE: Still on for tomorrow?

Matthew --

We may have to reschedule - a key person can't make it, and we are scrambling. I will get back to you 
later this morning.

We enjoyed Waco!

yours,

sid

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2012 9:44 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney

SB GT&S 0303634

mailto:SBD4@pge.com
mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov


Subject: Still on for tomorrow?

A couple more hours of EE fun? I'll need to leave by 1:30 to get back to the commission by 2. happy to 
begin a bit earlier, if you've got a full agenda planned.

Still working B. Marcus. He may have been offline for the holidays.

Matthew

SB GT&S 0303635


